From: Ragi Dholakia IS

Sent: 26 November 2023 18:38
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Primrose Hill Gates 2023/3861/P

Dear Camden Council
As alocal resident of over 25years (I live in Regents Park Road ) | would support the closing of Primrose Hill at night.
My family and | think it is a good idea. The gates design ie a similar/ continuation of the railings is also a positive

step.

Thank you

Ragini Dholakia



